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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Online safety is of growing concern in Australia, and an important priority at Parramatta North 
Public School. It is vital that students, young people, and community members are receiving the 
most up to date, reliable education on the issues that prioritise the online safety of their children. 
As such, on March 23rd you are invited to participate in an online webinar that investigates 
‘Raising kids in a digital world’. This Webinar is endorsed by the E-Safety commission and 
discusses issues and challenges that are relevant in today’s ever changing technological world. 
Below is a link that you can access for further information, alternatively please call the school 
office on 9630 1768. 

 
We hope to see you on: Thursday 23rd March @ 7.30pm. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=i5urKdVDElI 

 
Your sincerely 
 
 
Kathryn Methven                                      
Principal  
17 March 2023 
 

  

mailto:parramattn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.parramattn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=i5urKdVDElI

